
We will welcome Pastor Dan and his wife, Amy, to            

Bethany with a reception outdoors after the worship  

service this Sunday, July 11. Please join us in welcoming 

them!!  There are still cards available in the Gathering 

Space if you would like to leave him a note. 

Some of our youth and youth parents will be 

leaving on a mission trip to North Carolina on 

Sunday, July 11, morning.  You are invited to join 

them in the church parking lot to pray at             

7:15 am.  If you can’t make it then, please commit to                

praying for them during the week. 

There will be a Church Council meeting on 

Tuesday, July 13 at 6:30 pm at the church.  All 

church officers and committee chairs are          

encouraged to attend and all others are invited.  

If you have an item for Church Council to discuss, please 

talk to Elizabeth Williams or Cindy Kite so it can be added 

to the agenda. 

Sunday’s Sermon Title:  Connect, Grow, Serve 

Scripture:  Matthew 13:1-9 

Please be in Prayer for ...   

Members:  Lloyd Meadows, Jean Radocha, Jan Gorden, 

Johnnie Barr, Leslie Wagoner, Carolyn Roller 

Extended Members:  Michelle - daughter of Dianna Eicher, 

Scott -  nephew of Dianna Eicher, Laura & Dereck Lee - 

daughter & son-in-law of Phil & Ruth Ann Mikesell 

Had enough of July weather?  Need something 

to remind you of those cool December days? 

Join us on Sunday, July 25, for “Christmas in 

July.”  We’ll read the Christmas story, sing carols and           

celebrate the birth of our Savior.  

Young at Hearts will meet on                  

Tuesday, August 3 at 12 noon for lunch 

at The Thomas House in Dayton.  All 

those 55 and older, but still “young           

at heart” are invited to join us for a fun time of food, 

laughter and fellowship.  If you would like to join us, 

please contact Carolyn Swartz at 540-820-9798 so she will 

know how many to expect.  It will be a good time to try 

out this fun group if you haven’t ever come before. 

If you would like to send Carolyn Roller a card, her        

address is UVA Encompass Health Rehabilitation Hospital, 

515 Ray C. Hunt Drive, Charlottesville, VA  22903. 

Happy Birthday to … 

8th - Avery Cox 

11th - Geneva Burns 

12th - Ramona Garrison 

14th - Jerry Sheets 

16th - Karen Ott & Ralph Reese 

Articles for the August newsletter are due by Tuesday, 

July 20.  Please email them, along with any pictures, to 

Cindy Kite at office.bethany@gmail.com. 
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As our worship service slowly returns to normal, we need smiling, friendly  
faces to greet folks as they enter the doors on Sunday mornings.   

That first impression of Bethany makes a huge difference in how visitors  
perceive the church and its folks!  

There is a sign up sheet at the Welcome Center for you to sign up once         
a month, once a quarter or just once.  Questions?  Contact Mary Beth Schwab.  


